
SOUTHEASTERN 
CAMPUS BULLETIN OFFICE OF 

STUDENT ACTIVITIES 

April 26 - 30, 1976 

Monday. April 26 

7:30 p.m. 

Tuesday. April 27 

10:00 a.m. 

After chapel 

Wednesday, April 28 

10:00 a.m. 

Thursday, April 29 

10:00 a.m. 

Friday, April 30 

10:00 a.m. 

10:00 a.m. 

NOTICES 

Vol. III, No. ii 

BYW meeting. Bethea Room 

Chapel: Spring Lectures. The first of two 
lectures delivered by Dr. John Killinger, 
Professor of Preaching, Worship and Literature 
at the Divinity School of Vanderbilt University. 

All graduating seniors are asked to remain 
after chapel for a brief class meeting in 
Binkley Chapel. 

Chapel: The concluding lecture by Dr. John 
Killinger. 

Chapel: Worship led by Lana Lawrence 

Chapel: Open Day 

The United Methodist Fellowship will meet 
at the Wake Forest United Methodist Church for 
the installation of officers for next year and 
an open celebration of the Lord's Supper. The 
seminary family is cordially invited to partici-
pate with us. 

MESSAGE TO SENIORS: This is a word of thanks to the 54 seniors who· 
took t :ime on April 2 to complete a Southeastern 

Seminary student survey form. A quick glance through these forms is 
convincing of the significance ar:rl thoughtfulness of your responses. 
The forms have now been returned to the Sunday School Board for 
tabulation as a part of the overall data which we are seeking in the 
long range study effort. 

STUDENT WORK Applications and information concerning campus 
POSITIONS: work positions for next year are available in 

the Director of Student Activities office, 
second floor., Mackie Hall. Applications will be considered this • 
summer since most positions must be filled before the·fall semester 
begins. Since there are only a limited number of openings, .students 
are urged to apply as soon as possible. • 

ATTENTION SENIORS: Invitations and calling cards have arrived and 
can be picked up in the business office. 

-over-



TENNIS COURT 
NOTICES: 

The new tennis court policy which became effective 
ApriJ., 20 is an attempt to make the courts more 
accessible to the seminary family. In an effort 

to eliminate having to wait for a court, a reservation system has been 
established which the seminary family is encouraged to use. Between 
the hours of 2:30-7:30, Monday-Friday; 9:00-12:00 and 2:00-7:30 on 
Saturdays and 2:00-7:30· on Sundays, courts may be reserved for one 
hour intervals. Reservations can be made one day in advance or on 
Friday for the weekend and should be made before 2:00 p.m. each day. 
Keys are available for checko~t at other times from the Student 
Activities office. 

All Bulletin material should reach the office Of the Director of 
St lrlent Activities, second floor, Mackie Hall by Thursday noon of the 
week preceding the ·event to be noted. Material may also be placed 
in the Student Activities' box, second floor, administration building. 
All notices should be signed .. 
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